
The V Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
 

PCC.I/DEC. 19 (V-04) 
1
 To instruct the CITEL Secretariat to distribute the notice of the changes 

in numbering in Guatemala included in document PCC.I-TEL/doc. 
544/04.  As of 0:00 hours (-6 GMT) of September 18, 2004, the 
Guatemala Administration will change the length of national subscribers’ 
numbers from 7 to 8 digits.    
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